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 The self-owner is owner of his own mind and body and his own property. No peaceful nonaggressive citizen can be submitted 
to the control of others, apart from his own consent. The moral rights of a delegated body, such as a government, can never be 

greater than the moral rights of the individuals who delegated to it its power. 
Auberon Herbert (Principles of Voluntaryism, 1897) 

Senator David Leyonhjelm 
on 

Has Australia's Libertarian Time 
Arrived? 

The Adam Smith Club will host a meeting on Thursday the 13th of November, 2014 
at the Park Conference Room, Ground Floor, Amora Hotel 649 Bridge Rd, Richmond. 

David Leyonhjelm is a vet, with a law degree and an MBA. He has worked as a columnist for 
agricultural magazines and for the national financial press. Originally from Heywood, Victoria, now 
residing in Sydney, Senator Leyonhjelm has boxed the compass politically in trying to find a home 
for his strong views on personal liberty and limited government. Starting with Young Labor and a 
stand against the draft, then working for the Liberal interest until the Howard Government’s 
changed policy on Gun ownership, then working with Shooters Party until he found them too 
narrow in focus. The senator ran the national campaigns for the Liberal Democratic Party in 2007, 
2010 & 2013 - and was successful in gaining a six year term starting 1st July this year for NSW. 

Attendance is open to both members and non-members. Those desiring to attend should complete 
the attached slip and return it to the Club no later than Wednesday the 12th of November, 2014. 
Tickets will not be sent. Those attending should arrive at 6:15pm. Sen. Leyonhjelm will address the 
Club at 7:00pm. The cost is $15.00 per head for members and $20.00 per head for non-members 
(see next page for explanation of arrangements and for electronic booking details). 

Enquiries to Hon. Secretary, mob. 0403 933 786 
or email: asmith@adamsmithclub.org 

————�————————————————————————— detach and return ———————————————————————— 

The Secretary, 
Australian Adam Smith Club (Melbourne), 
PO Box 950, Hawthorn, Victoria 3122. 
 
Please reserve ............ place(s) at $15.00 dollars per member and .............place(s) at $20.00 per 
non-member for the November 13th meeting of the Australian Adam Smith Club. I enclose the 
amount of $..................... in payment for the same. 
 
NAME (please print): ................................................................................................................. 

ADDRESS: ........................................................................................................................... 
................................................................................................................................................. 

SIGNATURE: ........................................................ TEL: ................................................. 



LAISSEZ FAIRE ON THE WEB 
This newsletter has an address on the web: http://www.adamsmithclub.org/laissez.htm. The Club’s web site 
can be found at http://www.adamsmithclub.org/. 

ELECTRONIC PAYMENTS 
By popular demand, the AASC now offers electronic booking and payment to dinner meetings. 
Bookings can be made by emailing the number of members and non-members attending to 
twarner@adamsmithclub.org; a reply email from the club will then be sent with a link to PayPal 
where the payment can be made by Mastercard, Visa, AMEX, Diners or PayPal Account. Bookings 
made after Tuesday 11th of November will not be accepted online. FEES - a $2 card fee will 
apply for the transaction. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VENUE ARRANGEMENTS 
For the November 13th dinner at Amora Hotel Bar, there will be a finger food served prior to 
Senator Leyonhjelm addressing the Club at 7:00pm. The Hotel is fully licensed (no BYO) and 
drinks can be purchased at the bar. The  Park Room (Ground Floor) has been reserved for the 
meeting. We hope these arrangements do not cause inconvenience and we welcome your 
feedback. Please note that because the Club must provide final numbers of attendees to the 
restaurant on the 12th of November and numbers are strictly limited, we are unable to admit 

anyone to the function who has not notified the Club of their attendance by midday 

Wednesday 12th of November. 


